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Mail-in voting is a vital and important way to cast a vote especially for disabled and 

elderly citizens. Making in-person voting the standard method will put a serious 

hardship on disabled and elderly veterans and citizens. Mail-in voting is NOT proven 

and does NOT enable non-US citizens or deceased citizens to cast a vote, and 

distort the outcome of our elections. It does however make voting more accessible to 

many citizens in Oregon and nationwide, which in turn allows election results to be 

more conclusive and representative of the majority of the people living in this state 

and this great country.  


